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[ieutenant of Switzerland

Jerusalem, November 26" 2020

Ref: Conclusion Report for Entertainment Games areas for Children
with Disabilities at OLOPC in Amman, Jordan - GA 149/19

Your Excellency,

On behalf of the Latin Patriarchate of Jerusalem, I express my warm and sincere gratitude
to the Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulchre and members of the Swiss Lieutenancy for their
genuine contribution to our work and mission, and for extending their cooperation to complete the

several projects of the LPJ.

With your generous donations, OLOPC was able to renovate and equip a corner in the
outside playground area with recreational games units to help children with disabilities to stay
active and build the necessary social skills while playing with others. Kindly find enclosed to this
letter the conclusion report of the project Entertainment Games areas for Children with

Disabilities at OLOPC in Amman, Jordan as part of the Small Projects List 2019.

Thank you immensely for your ongoing collaboration with the Latin Patriarchate of
Jerusalem and the Church in the Holy Land. My prayers are with you and all who support your

mission for our people.

Sincerely in Christ,

Sl - ey
iSami El-Yousef
ChietExecutive Officer
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